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A Special Story - from our Local Eye Camp

Last November, Vision Care

USA held its annual Local Eye

Camp in Palisades Park, NJ,

where our Vision Care doctors

led by Dr. Daniel Kim

performed charitable sight-

restoring surgeries to

underserved members of the

local community.

Earlier this month, during a post-op visit, we received a special donation gift and thank you

letter from the church of one of our charitable surgery recipients, Mrs. HJ Lee (age 81) who

had recently received both the glaucoma and cataract surgeries through Vision Care.

We are truly touched by this unexpected but thoughtful gift.

Thank you Mrs. Lee and to your church for 'Paying it Forward' and supporting Vision Care's

mission to Restore Sight!
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